BERRYHILL PUBLIC SCHOOLS

INDEPENDENT DISTRICT NO. 10

RECEIVED

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF REGULAR MEETING DATE AND TIME
' BERRYHILL PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION

2:45 pm, May 11, 2022

The regular meeting of the Berryhill Public Schools Board of Education previously
scheduled as follows:

DATE: June 13, 2022 6:00 p.m. Berryhill Education Service Center
2900 % South 65" West Avenue

Tulsa, OK 74107
Will now be held on:

DATE: June 27, 2022 | 6:00 p.m. Berryhill Education Service Center
2900 ¥ South 65" West Avenue
Tulsa, OK 74107

You will note that the only change is the date the board meeting will be held. This
notice is provided in accordance with 25 0.S. § 311. The change is being

requested more than ten (10) days in advance of the change as per the statutory
requirement.

Dated this 10th day of May 2022.
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Mark Batt, Superintendent of Schools
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